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How long can I expect work set by the school to take my child each day?
Approximately four hours per day. All children will have at least two live 30-minute inputs- one for Maths and one for English- per day with follow up activities set. 
A learning pack to support remote learning was delivered at the onset of the lockdown containing the children’s English and Maths exercise books, textbooks, additional workbooks and worksheets and reading material.
Remote learning will also include access to recorded teaching for the wider curriculum, online platforms including Maths frame, Spelling frame and TT Rock stars and set work for all areas of the curriculum.
Small group sessions and 1:1 tutorials will be offered to support pupils with SEN and wellbeing sessions will also be timetabled.
Picture News and Online Bible Bites collective worship links will be shared weekly.
The Oak National Academy lessons, Royal Institute lectures and other appropriate external resources are also signposted on each class google drive.
Additional padlets will be created via Tapestry to support wellbeing and being part of the whole school community with ‘just for fun’ activities (included our outdoor photo wall, Get Set for Tokyo fitness challenge and The Great Tydd Lockdown Bake Off)
How will my child access any online remote learning?
The live lessons will be delivered via the Zoom platform- all codes have been shared via email but can be requested again if needed. 
Supporting activities will be uploaded onto the class google drive (links were sent out to all and can be requested via staff emails again should they be needed) and Tapestry. 
Padlets have been created for completed work to be shared with the class teacher. Feedback will be provided.
Teachers will maintain email contact with all parents throughout and Mrs Howell will be doing weekly telephone calls for those who request it or who it will be of benefit to.
What happens if my child is unable to access online learning at home?
If children do not have sufficient devices, parents should notify the school and we will lend them a laptop where possible. Parents will be required to complete a loan agreement with the school and will be responsible for the security of the device whilst it is being borrowed.
Lessons have been organised so that there is little need to print off work. All pupils can access any essential printed materials from the pack delivered at the onset of lockdown. Should further resources be needed these will be delivered or can be collected from school.
What are the expectations for my child’s engagement?
It is our expectation that all children should access remote learning. We will take a register daily for each live session so that we are aware of who is accessing them. We will also check our padlet daily should you wish to share examples of completed work. If we cannot see evidence that your child is accessing the learning we will call and email to see what further support we are able to give. Engagement will be considered on a weekly basis.
